
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kieren Buckland 
Sent: 17 June 2021 16:45 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Planning Application ref; B/21/0284 ; Stonebridge Business Park, Avalon Road, 
Kirton, Boston, PE20 1QR 

Thank you  for the above email regarding the application at Stonebridge Business Park. 

Regarding question 18 of the application form, the proposed number of employees will be 5. 
I cannot edit the current form to adjust this or resubmit. 

I hope the above information is sufficent to validate the application. If further information is 
required please contact me on my direct dial. 

Kind regards 
Kieren Buckland 

W: jrarchitects.co.uk 




